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This bill would be a huge help to our patients. When patient get mail from their 
insurance telling them to come to the "affiliate pharmacy" they are confused and very 
destressed thinking they have to not only change pharmacies but drive 30-55 miles 
each way to the nearest pharmacy on the list in the communication. It causes our 
patients a lot of confusion and destress. 
This bill would significantly reduce their confusion and make is easier for them to 
understand their insurance and their freedom of choice.


